
N P H S  F R I D A Y
M E S S A G E

T H E  O F F I C I A L  N E W S L E T T E R  F O R  F A M I L I E S

Happy Friday NPHS Families,

Welcome Back!!!

I would like to take this opportunity to acknowledge a teacher who
has made a lasting impact on the New Paltz school community and
the community at large. Stephannie Costello has been a teacher at
the High School for the last 34 years. She is known to many as a
friend, a mentor, and a dancer. Her personality shines through her
smile as she is a beacon of light.

Congratulations Ms. Costello on your retirement!

Samuelle
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   Around NPHS

April 14     End of 3rd Marking Period
April 28     Junior Prom - 6:00 pm to 10:00 pm
May 1st to 12th   AP Exams

    

Important Dates











CHEMISTRYCHEMISTRY

This week to illustrate the concept of colligative properties and freezing point
depression. Mrs. Costello’s chemistry classes made ice cream. We also
welcomed Mr. Eckert as her replacement.  - Ms. Costello







FAREWELL MS. COSTELLO!!!FAREWELL MS. COSTELLO!!!

Students, Faculty and Staff met up to give Ms. Costello a "Last Dance" send off.


















CARING, CONNECTING, MAKING A DIFFERENCECARING, CONNECTING, MAKING A DIFFERENCE


